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I have prepared this draft in preliminary form to give you an opportunity to address
the notes embedded in the draft.  In addition, please also note that the parameters of
the wetlands determinations under this draft are not as specific as those in the
Michigan law that you provided to me.  Therefore, in this draft DNR is given
rule−making authority to set fees.  The draft also does not specify what information
DNR must provide in its report.  If you would like the draft to be more specific on these,
or any other issues, please let me know and I will redraft accordingly.

Because the draft provides that DNR must set fees by rule, and because it also will
require the printing of new notices and forms, I have included a delayed effective date
provision in order to give DNR time to promulgate rules and to give time for new forms
to be printed.  Does this provision meet with your intent?

Please feel free to contact me if you have any other questions with regard to this draft.

Robin N. Kite
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266−7291
E−mail:  robin.kite@legis.wisconsin.gov


